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HAND SANITIZER RECALL   7/29/2020 
 

Regarding the recent hand sanitizer recall: 

 

The FDA has announced a new round of new recalls with the Blumen 

Hand Sanitizer Products. 

Some of our 33oz bottles have been affected.  

Please go to this link to check your UPC (barcode number) and lot 

number.  You will find the lot number it right below the cap. It is the 4 

digits after the capital letter L xxxx. 

http://www.blumensanitizerrecall.expertinquiry.com/    

Our 18oz Blumen bottles have not been affected.  

We are waiting to hear from the manufacturer on how to process 

the recall and will be in touch with you as soon as we know how to 

proceed.  

 We have other sanitizer brands available for you to purchase now. 

Please look at our IN STOCK and AVAILABLE flier that is attached to 

this email, or call our Customer Service Team at 816-777-2810. 

We thank you all for your continued business! 

http://www.blumensanitizerrecall.expertinquiry.com/

